
Announcement: New Bus Route  
Trial Run is Now Available 

 
 

The University is extending its bus services to cover the 
residential areas of Champs Elysees, The Trails of 
Kampar, and nearby Meadow Park for the October 2024 
trimester (effective from 4 November 2024). Please note that this 
is a trial run for a specific period, and the University 
reserves the right to discontinue the service if deemed 
unfeasible. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*The photos of bus stop for your information 
 
 
➢ Refer to the attached bus route map and schedule for further information.  
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